
 

 

 
Order your 6th grade t-shirt.   

This t-shirt is REQUIRED in order to attend our field trip to Sea World.             
Information regarding the fieldtrip went home with your child on Tuesday 2/15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Your t-shirt is available for purchase online only, on SchoolPay, from 
February 15th through February 25th (at midnight). 

 

• You can find the link on the SPMS Website beginning February 15th. 
 

 

How to Order 

1.  Click here SchoolPay - 6th Grade T-shirt 

2.  Fill in all information, including student’s Homeroom teacher 

3.  Order by February 25th, 2022 

 

Please message your child’s Homeroom teacher if you have any questions 

All student names will be on 

the back of the t-shirt.  The 

color is Heathered Royal. 

(Bright Blue) 

The Fabric will be a spun cotton 

polyester mix and the shirt will 

come in youth and adult sizes 

Shirt Cost $12.00 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolpay.com%2Flink%2F6thgrtshirt&data=04%7C01%7CNancy.Siple%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C36b2a51c624742802a7508d9f079d14e%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637805228266524805%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=BbwxV3Z9fEXbfv1cbe0OqZU6%2B%2FslpPptm4%2Fb4AsT9sw%3D&reserved=0

